
You are cordially invited to 
attend an evening to celebrate 

the life of 
Professor Yvonne Carter, CBE

To confirm your attendance and to receive details of car 
parking arrangements, please RSVP by 4 October 2010 at :

www.warwick.ac.uk/go/ycte

14th October 2010
5pm - 8pm

Medical Teaching Centre 
Warwick Medical School



Programme

5pm		  Welcome & Drinks

6pm		  Tributes and Memorial Lecture

7pm 		  Buffet and Drinks

Warwick Medical School
University of Warwick
Gibbett Hill Road
Coventry, CV4 7AL
Telephone: 024 7657 4880


